
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Next week is Walk to School Week and 
we want as many children as possible to 
help themselves, as well as their environ-
ment, by walking to school. Each child 
that takes part will receive their own 
stamp card which will be stamped at the 
school gate each morning. Children who 
take part will have their completed stamp 
card entered into a prize draw so they 
have a chance to win two free tickets to Jump Evolution.  
 
Join us, thousands of schools, and around one million children enjoying the 
benefits of walking to school across the UK.   
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 17 May 2019 

Attendance for Bluebell Class this week was 97%. Sunflower Class had at-
tendance of 95.6%. Poppy Class had attendance of 100%. Congratulations to 
Poppy Class for having the best attendance for the third week running! 
 
We will be handing out prizes at the end of this term for the children with the 
best attendance, and the children with the most improved attendance. These 
prizes will include children’s books and cinema vouchers. Details of the win-
ners will be in the last newsletter of the year.  
Coming to school on time and every day makes a significant difference 
to how well children achieve at school.  

ATTENDANCE 

KEY DATES 2018/19 

Summer Term 2019 
Monday 20 May 

Walk to School Week  
Friday 24 May 

Parent Gym arrive at main  
office by  9am 

Children break up for half-term 
Monday 3 June  

Children return to school 
Friday 7 June  

Parent Gym arrive at main  
office by  9am 

Monday 10 June 
Healthy Eating Week  

Y1 Phonics Screening Test 
Week 

Friday 14 June  
Parent Gym arrive at main  

office by  9am 
Friday 21 June 

Parent Coffee Morning  
Thursday 11 July  
Parents’ Evening  
Monday 15 July 

Sports Day  
Wednesday 17 July 

Children meet their new class 
teacher during the afternoon 

Friday 19 July  
Summer Fete  

Tuesday 23 July 
Last day of term (school finish-

es at 2.15pm) 
 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

Vrishank won a headteacher award 
for the excellent independent writing 
he produced about our book of the 
week, 'Oliver's Vegetables'. Good job! 
 
Lelani and Maximo received a 
headteacher award for their su-
per work on doubling single-digit 
numbers. Well done to you both of 
them! 
 
 
 



ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

The children continued to enjoy their dance lessons with the dance teacher this week. See some images below 
from the lessons taking place on Thursday afternoons.  
 
 

DANCE LESSONS AT CONCORDIA  

Star of the Week in Bluebell class goes to Maximo. Maximo received a headteacher award for his work on dou-
bling numbers. As well as producing some great work, Maximo always has lovely manners and comes to 
school with a smile. Good job, Maximo!  
 
Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Dilasu. Dilasu has been making sure that she always looks for special 
friends first when she is sounding out a word and then using 'Fred Talk' to help with the rest of the word. Using 
this strategy has helped Dilasu to sound out lots of really tricky words. Great stuff Dilasu! 
 
Star of the Week in Poppy Class is Samuel! Samuel 
made a huge effort in Geography this week and did a 
great job of spotting familiar places on a local 
map. Well done, Samuel! 
 
 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 


